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To whom it may Concern, 

The Islamic Association of Arabi wishes to notify school districts that Muslims will be celebrating 

the festival of ‘EID UL FITR’, a religious event marking the end of Ramadan on April 10th or 11th, 2024, 

subject to the new moon as per the lunar calendar.  IAA respectfully requests that you allow time off for 

all Muslim students so they may join in this religious occasion. 

The congregational prayer will be held in the morning hours at the Islamic Center. 

Your favorable consideration in this matter will be highly appreciated.  If you have any questions, please 

feel free to call us at (469) 931-9628. 

 

Sincerely, 

Abdul Rahman Khan 

Abdul Rahman Khan 

IAA President 

 

http://www.masjidyaseen.org/
mailto:admin@masjidyaseen.org

